
 

Faculty Parking Permit 
Winter Commencement  

December 14, 2024 
Please arrive at the Centennial Center no later than 12:15 PM and enter the parking area using 
the Franklin Street entrance.  Faculty parking will be behind the building by the swimming 
pool.  Place this parking pass in a visible spot on your dashboard.  For security purposes, faculty 
will only be able to enter the Centennial Center using the first-floor door by the swimming pool. 

 

   


